

**Ushers:** Marc Riddle, Rusty Hiett

Deacon of the Month: Jim Tullis

Nursery: Callie Elkins, Michelle Perkins

Kids Praise: Carrie Hyatt, Kristy Hunt

**Audio/Video Team:** Audio – Tim Perry

Camera – Steve Wainright
Computer – Brenda Freeman

Counters: Bobby Bailey, Ted Beam

Upcoming Events...

Wednesday, October 15 5:30 pm Student Ministry Spirit Night

6:00 pm Adult Bible Study

HBC Children's Ministry

Friday, October 16 6:45 am Football Breakfast

**Sunday, October 19** 9:00 am Sunday School 10:00 am Worship Service

## Church Information

Mailing: P. O. Box 116, Physical: 155 Almon Street,

Heflin, Alabama 36264

Phone: 256-463-2576

Email: heflinbaptist@centurytel.net

Website: www.heflinbaptist.org









Give using Tithe.ly

Visit our websit

## Announcements

- Frontline Student Ministry will host Spirit Night for high school and college students on Wednesday, October 15. There will be food and games at 5:30 PM and Worship at 6:15. Adults will join the student ministry for refreshments at 5:30 and then meet in the fellowship hall at 6:00 for Bible Study. Kids will meet in the Children's Dept.
- ❖ A Discovery/New Members Class will begin October 19 November 9. This class is to learn more about HBC's vision and mission. It will be held on Sunday mornings at 9:00 in the conference room on the first floor.
- Ladies, please join us on October 19 at 2:00 pm for a baby shower honoring Aubree McClarty (Steve & Christy Wainright's daughter) at Karen Bryant's home. She is expecting a sweet baby girl and is registered at Amazon.
- Made In the Image Book Club Meeting will be October 21, at 6:30 PM at Madison Owen's house. October's book is "Edge of Dusk" by Colleen Coble.
- Pastor Appreciation Day is Sunday, October 26! It is our privilege to honor Pastor Brent and Angie as the mean so much to our church. We will have a guest speaker, special music, and a church-wide fellowship meal after the service. A card & gift table will be set up at the entrance of the fellowship hall.
- HBC Children's Fall Festival will be Wednesday, October 29, beginning at 6:00 PM. If you would like to decorate your vehicle and pass out candy for trunk-or-treat, please sign up at the Welcome Desk. We are also asking for donations of individually wrapped candy for this event.
- Tickets are now available for the Ladies' Christmas Brunch being held on Saturday, December 6, at 10:00 AM at the Heflin Armory! Tickets are \$20 (cash or check only) and may be purchased from Madison Owen or Madison Higgins. They will be set up at a table each Sunday while tickets last!
- Food donations for the Backpack Buddies Program at Fruithurst Elementary are being collected in a plastic tub in the Fellowship Hall. Each Friday FES sends home a bag containing 2 breakfasts, 5 lunches/dinners, & 3 snacks for students signed up for the program. Please donate items that a student can prepare, don't require extra ingredients, and won't be damaged in a backpack. A full list is available at the Welcome Desk.
- Operation Christmas Child Packing Parties will be Sunday, November 2, 2:00-6:00 PM and Wednesday, November 5, 5:00-7:00 PM. Shoeboxes are currently available in the Welcome Center if you would like to pack your own. Collection date is November 16. Shipping cost is \$10 per box. We are accepting donations for shipping cost and of WOW gifts for all ages. If you would like to sign up to go to the OCC processing center on December 1 or 9, please see Carla Tullis
- ❖ Diamond Set will be taking a trip to Ava Maria Grotto in Cullman on November 14. They will leave HBC at 10:30 AM. Admission for 55+ is \$8, under 55 is \$10. This facility is not wheelchair friendly. There will be a lot of walking, but plenty of benches to rest on. The tour takes 35-45 minutes. Please sign up at the Welcome Desk if you would like to go!